
 

Lochend & New Abbey Church 

Church Service Attendance Information 

 

The Church has been open for worship again since Sunday 4 October. Wearing a 
mask is mandatory for everyone attending church except for those who are medically 
exempt. Unfortunately, singing is not permitted for the moment. 

Anyone intending to come to church please contact Catherine Lye a few days before 
the Sunday service each week.  

Telephone: 01387 760232 

Email : catherinehowdle@yahoo.co.uk.  


